
U13 AA NorthWest Stars 2020/2021



Well, the season has come to an end! At the start of the season, we were full of optimism and high expectations but they were flattened 5 games in with what ended up being the end of the competitive season.

Even though the kids were unable to play games, they came to all the practices ready to work hard, listen and learn!

Thanks, need to be sent out to our Coaching staff, managers and parents!
Hopefully in the fall we will be back at it!

Enjoy the summer!


Submitted by Brett Harrison
